Vicksburg Warren School District WT
1500 Mission 66 P.O. Box 820065 *

Vicksburg, MS 39182 M:AR 10 2017

601-638-5122 3 3E st
FAX: 601-619-2338 ME 65 last year

March 9, 2017

Major Flaggs,

On behalf of the student athletes in the Vicksburg Warren School District that have shown excellence in not anly
their key sport but also in academics, the athletic department asks for your support for a $500.00 sponsorship to
both Warren Central and Vicksburg High Schoois for our annual athletic banquets. Because our children are a key
part of our present, we want to offer them every opportunity to be an even bigger part of the future leaders of our
community which is one of the reasons we celebrate the accomplishments of our athletes. We are asking that you
assist in celebrating our student athletes through your manetary sponsorship along with your presence at our
banquets.

Your sponsorship will support our efforts to make our 2016-2017 athletic banquets as extraordinary as the kids we
wish to celebrate. With your sponsorship you and the City of Vicksburg will be recognized during the program and
on our athletic program. The scheduled dates for this year’s banquets are May 4, 2017 for Warren Central High
School, and May 9, 2017 for Vicksburg High School. If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at 601-
415-7677 or email me at pnailor@vwsd.org-

Thanks in ad our support,

PPeston Nailor
Athletic Director



